Hello Broad Street School Parents and Guardians,
Broad Street Elementary School will be having Field Day on Tuesday, June 410

(Rain date Wednesday, June 5“’). To allow your child to have the best Field Day
possible, | ask that they come to school with the following items.

1. Water Bottle and Towel (with their name on it)
2. Hat/Sunglasses and Sunscreen

3. Sneakers (shoes suitable for running) CROCS and WATER SHOES are not
suitable for running

4. Bathing Suit or Clothes that you do not mind getting wet

Some of the stations during Field Day involve water, and there is a chance your student
may get wet. With that said | ask that you sign and return the water permission slip

below, to allow your student to get wet on Field Day. Our amazing PTO has generously
provided the opportunity for our students to have a glitter tattoo on Field Day! For this to

occur, please check the box below. THANK YOU SO MUCH TO OUR WONDERFUL
PTO FOR THEIR GENEROSITY!

Sincerely,
Dr. Wehrle

Broad Street School Health and Physical Education Teacher

—-Returm Below to Your Homeroom Teacher
My child may get wet on Field Day

My child may not get wet on Field Day
My child may receive a glitter tattoo on Field Day

Child's Name:

Homeroom/Grade:

Parent/ Guardian Signature:




